
 

   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
January 12, 2023 
 
To Our Valued Customers,  
 
Please be advised Conagra Brands is conducting a voluntary market withdrawal impacting a limited number of 
cases on select Nalley product. Some of the product may not meet Conagra’s high-quality standards due to a 
potential seam quality concern in a limited number of cans.  
 
Although there are no known food safety concerns associated with this situation, out of an abundance of caution 
and to continue to provide a best-in-class consumer experience, Conagra has decided to conduct a voluntary 
market withdrawal for the impacted product.  
 
After conducting a thorough investigation, we have determined the situation is limited to the impacted product and 
does not impact any other Conagra Brands products. There have been no reports of illness or injury due to the 
consumption of this product to date.  
 
Consumers with questions should contact Conagra Brands consumer affairs at (888) 849-6243 from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
CST Monday through Friday or at Consumer.Care@conagra.com. 
 
The items listed below are the only SKUs impacted by this action.     

Item Description Each UPC Case UPC 
MFG/Lot 

Code 

BEST IF USED 

BY 

Insert 

Customer 

Specific 

Impacted 

Quantities 

NAL THICK CHILI 

W BEAN 24/14Z 
00-0-41321-24125-3 10-0-41321-24125-0 4208229020 

BEST IF USED 

BY OCT162024 

14645-6 

 

NAL CHILI BN 

REG 24/14Z 
00-0-41321-24105-5 10-0-41321-24105-2 4208229020 

BEST IF USED 

BY OCT162024 
14633-2 

NAL CHILI BN 

REG 24/14Z 
00-0-41321-24105-5 10-0-41321-24105-2 4208229120 

BEST IF USED 

BY OCT172024 
14633-2 

NAL CHILI BN 

REG 24/14Z 
00-0-41321-24105-5 10-0-41321-24105-2 4208229220 

BEST IF USED 

BY OCT182024 
14633-2 

*Please note: UPC 00-0-41321-24105-5 is listed multiple times because there are three impacted lot codes. 

. Store-level product and warehouse-level product with the impacted lot code(s) should be destroyed per your usual 

reclamation or unsaleable process. Attached is an affidavit of destruction. Please complete and fax the form to the 

number provided on the affidavit to receive credit.  

We apologize for any business disruption this may cause and thank you for your support. If you have any questions, 
please reach out to your Conagra Brands sales representative.  
 

Conagra Brands  
222 W. Merchandise Mart Plaza 
Suite 1300 
Chicago, IL 60654 
 

mailto:Consumer.Care@conagra.com


Sincerely,  

 

Derek De La Mater 
EVP and Chief Customer Officer 


